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We are raising money for Comic Relief tomorrow, Friday 19th March.  Pupils may come in to school in 

their own clothes, for a donation of £1 to the charity.  Each class has decided on a theme. check on Class 

Dojo to see what your child’s class have decided to wear! 

The theme is Funny is Power, so there will also be lots of joke telling and activities  across the day! 

 

Forest School Dates 

Forest School will continue with morning and afternoon sessions for the next two weeks. Please make 

sure your child comes dressed appropriately. The paths to the woods are very muddy at the moment.  

Tuesday 23rd March: a.m. Swallow p.m. Swift 

Tuesday 30th March: a.m. Skylark p.m. Goldfinch 

 

 

Young Minds are a UK children and young people’s mental health charity. Their website has a vast range 

of information for young people, their families and practitioners, including tips, advice and guidance for 

support during the Covid-19 Pandemic such as anxiety about returning to school; struggling with self-

isolation and social distancing and for those who have lost a loved one due to coronavirus. They also pro-

vide a parents’ helpline, which can be contacted by phone, webchat or email.  

To find out more, please visit  www.youngminds.org 

FOLS Easter Activities 

Thank you for the donations of chocolate that have already come in for the Easter Chocolate Tombola,. 

Please remember to get all your donations in by Monday 25th March. The tombola is taking place on the 

29th March, please remember to buy your tickets from  https://shop.thefols.org.uk/ 

There will also be an Easter colouring competition, more details to follow! 

Toilets 

We have been  having  some issues with children using the toilets responsibly. I would be grateful if you 

could have a chat with your child/ren about how to use the toilet and leaving it clean for the next person: 

including flushing when they have been, making sure the toilet paper goes in the toilet and washing their 

hands afterwards.  Thank you. 


